
 

 

FIREARMS STORAGE – SHOTGUN COMPETITORS 

Storage address is: 
 
Kilwell Sports Ltd 
490 Te Ngae Road 
Owhata 
Rotorua 3010 
 
Ph: 07 3459094 
Contacts there: Jeff Tuavera, Jaden Nelson 
Also: Geoff Wells on 0272902703 
 
Kilwell is open Monday to Friday, 8:00am to 4:30pm and is able to receive firearms during 
this time.   Any firearms received from this point forward will be delivered to the Rotorua 
Rod & Gun Club on Saturday morning 4th March before competition starts.   
 
At the completion of each day’s competition firearms can be left at the Club until they will 
be collected from there by a Kilwell Representative (most likely Geoff Wells) and taken back 
to Kilwell to be stored overnight, and then returned to the Club before competition starts 
the next morning.  This process will happen for all three days of competition. 
 
At the Gun Club, please contact Dion Goile 0273300288. 
 
Firearms are able to be stored at Kilwell for a further short period of time following the 
completion of the events on Monday 6th March, but please make your individual 
arrangements known to Geoff Wells (geoffw@kilwell.co.nz) prior to this. 
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